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CURRENT CHARGER 
EVENTS 

4/2/21 – 4/9/21 

SPRING BREAK 

- NO SCHOOL- 
 -NO CURBSIDE MEALS – 

 
4/14/21 

MIPAC meeting @5:00PM 
Meeting ID: 816 3739 9521 

Passcode: MIPAC20 
 

4/21/21 

Principal’s Coffee @4:30PM 
Meeting ID: 813 0954 7643 

Passcode: COFFEE20 
 

4/27/21 

HSC/SSC Meeting @5:00PM 
Meeting ID: 873 8430 7873 

Passcode: HSC/SSC20 
 

4/28/21 

CLIMB LUNCH BUNCH 
 

MONTHLY SPIRIT DAY 
CLASS WINNERS 

– MARCH –  
SPORTS  DAY 

Class of Ms. Rocchi 
 

Click HERE  
to visit 
Ms. Chu's 
Library 
Activities Site 

 
 

 
WE ARE READER 

WINNERS  
Chelsea S., Helia D., 

Shanzay S., Yueen L., 
Emma N., Anna L., Om S., 

Harshini P., Mylene T., 
Liam F., Kayden M.,  
Chanel K., Elvin L,  

Elena N., Annaliza B., 
Sheldon L., Andres T., 
Samantha L., Xyris L., 

Kayden L. 
 

 
BEAR HUG WINNERS 

Elena C., Jaiden Y.,  
Jerrry P.,  Jaden S.,  

Vincent W., Dylan Y.,  
Jacob A., Arsalan H.,  
Connor N., Evan N.,  

Youqing X., Andhra H.,  
Jesse M., Makayla G.,  

Angelo G., Kaila C., Aiden Z., 
Anderson K., James O., 
Jessica B.,  Bhavik R.,  

Mia Grace D., Aliyah A., 
Kymani F., Tyson J.,  

Linda R., Isabella W.,   
Chloe M., Kimberly R., 

Frank C., Aiden X., Elise K., 
Andy D., Nilav S.,  Max R., 
Chaslen-Ann R.,  Lila H., 

Austin A., Kolby O.,  
Katelinh N., Xyris L.,  

Kathy T., Lawrence N., 
Henry T.,  Huber C.,  

Jullian G. 
 

 
 

Let us know if your student will 

be returning in the School Year 
of 2021-2022 for the Fall. If 

you have not filled out the Intent 
to Return to Cherrywood Form, 

we would appreciate it if you 
used this link to do it 

NOW.  Please click HERE to fill 
out the form. 

 

DISTRICT HOTLINE 

If you need additional assistance to 
understand a document that was 

sent home,  
please call the District Office. (408) 

923-1901 (Chinese)  (408) 923-
1902 (Spanish) (408) 923-1903 

(Vietnamese) 
*A translator will contact you to help 

you understand the document. 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Cherrywood Parents and Students,  

 
Happy Spring!  It’s been so wonderful to have a week of beautiful sunny weather that looks 
like it will continue through our Spring Break from 4/2-4/9.  I encourage you to encourage 
your child to enjoy some outdoor play time as we all have been cooped up in our homes 
way too long.  Of course, we want everyone to do this safely by wearing a mask at all times 
and socially distancing.  By practicing these healthy habits at home, it will help prepare 
students to return to school later this month or in the Fall.   

 
We are looking forward to welcoming some of our students back to school when we begin 
our hybrid distance learning schedule on April 19th for Kindergartners to 2nd graders and 
April 26th for 3rd graders to 5th graders.  Please be on the look out for more information 
and a final parent survey from the district with a detailed schedule so you will know the 
start and pick up times and other details related to reopening.  Just know, whatever you 
decide for your child, is the best decision for them.  I am happy to report that we had about 
80% of our parents reply to the last reopening parent survey.  This truly helps us with 
planning.  Please make sure you fill out the next survey for your student too so we can be 
ready for April 19th for our full time distance learners and hybrid distance learners. 

 
Wishing you a Happy Spring Break! 
  
Partners in Education, 
Mrs. Choy 

 

CHERRYWOOD READ-A–RESULT 

Thank you Charger Community!!  
ALTOGETHER WE RAISED 
$14,549 

TOP FUNDRAISER STUDENT 
Ethan Yue raised $834.00 
PRIZE: $50 gift card of Hicklebee's Book store 

TOP FUNDRAISER CLASS 
2nd Grade Class of Ms. Lei raised $2,573.36 
PRIZE: Virtual Escape Game Party 

Read-A-Thon Sponsors 
GOLD ($250) 
- Kitchell 
- Mathnasium Berryessa 
- Thrive Milpitas 
 

SILVER ($150) 
- RAR Properties 
- SmileCraft 
- Homer Tong Family 
 

BRONZE 
- Ji Family 
- Ms. Elaine  
- The Tranz 
- The Malekzadah 
- Sakakihara Family 
- Xu Family 

 

BUSD COVID-19 SAFETY 

The health and safety of Berryessa Union students and staff is a top priority. This 
section will continue to evolve to represent essential actions required to ensure 
operations that will support a safe and organized transition back to the workplace and 
in-person classroom instruction through systematic protocols and procedures, and 
emergency preparation plans. Click HERE for more details. 

NO COST COVID  TESTING  - Every 1st & 3rd Wednesday of each month 

As we continue to scale our safety measures, we are pleased to announce our new 
partnership with Bay Area Community Health. Beginning March 3, 2021, we will be offering 
free, drive-up Covid-19 testing to staff, students and parents. 
 

Sierramont Middle School 
3155 Kimlee Drive, San Jose, CA 95132. 

 

Every 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month from 1:30 - 5:30 p.m. 
No appointment will be necessary. 

 

More information:  in English    en español    中文    Tiếng Việt 

FREE CURBSIDE MEALS ARE AVAILABLE TO THE COMMUNITY 

Cherrywood School Parking Lot 
11:15 AM – 12:45 PM on  Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays 

NO CURBSIDE MEALS from April 2 -9 
 

 Stay in your car and wear a mask or face covering. Staff will come to you. 

 Walk-up community members may pick up meals from a distribution table. 

 Meals are available for any student 18 years old & younger. 

 No paperwork/identification required. 

 Students do not need to be present. 
  

Pick up ONLY – NO eating at the school 
ENROLLMENT FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR IS NOW OPEN! 

Please complete your enrollment via the online BUSD enrollment portal. Visit our district 
website to get more information about the enrollment process and requirements. Please 
read the 2021-2022 Enrollment Information Page and the Parent Check-off List prior to 
starting the enrollment application. If you need assistance, please contact Christy Boyd 
at cboyd@busd.net. 

April Vol. 1   
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